
PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(503) 296-5481 

The regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting for September 
5th has been canceled. The next meeting will be held on September 
19th at 6: 3 0 PM in the City Hall Council Chambers, 313 Court 
Street, The Dalles, Oregon. 




